
 
 
 
         
     
 
 
Date:  Oct 29, 2024         System Memo: #433 
   To:  All System members 

From:  Vasilios (Bill) Toliopoulos, BSN, RN, PHRN 
EMS Administrative Director 
Kourtney Chesney, BSN, RN, PM 
EMS System Coordinator 

  RE:  Update to Controlled Substance Log 
                 
 
Background: Drug Distribution Secrity Requirements 
On August 25, 2023, the U.S. Food and Drug Administration (FDA) announced compliance policies for 
Drug Supply Chain Security Act (DSCSA) enhanced drug distribution security requirements that were 
scheduled to go into effect November 27, 2023. The compliance policies state that FDA will not take 
action until November 27, 2024, to enforce requirements in Section 582(g)(1) of the Federal Food, Drug and 
Cosmetic Act (FDCA), including the requirements to include product identifiers in the transaction 
information for each transaction and to exchange transaction information and the transaction statement in a 
secure, interoperable, electronic manner in accordance with FDA guidance. Further, FDA stated it would not 
enforce the requirement that the product identifier be included in the transaction information for any product 
introduced in a transaction into commerce by the product’s manufacturer or re-packager before November 27, 
2024. 
Updates 

• New Controlled substance logs will now include the Lot # and Expiration Date.  
 

 

 
 
 
EMS Guidance 

 
• Please begin to utilize the new logs starting November 1st, 2024. 
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